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NT Department of Public Health

www.harnett.org

Harnett County Government Complex
307 W. Cornelius Harnett Boulevard
Lillington, NC 27546

Junel2, 2024

ph: 910-893-7550

Ray Stanley fax: 910-893-9429
635 Holder Rd.
Lillington, NC 27546

RE: Bubbles Bussin Barbq MFU

Dear Mr. Stanley,

A plan review application was received by this office concerning the construction of the above referenced
facility. The application is not approved at this time with the following comments:

-The submitted application was mostly blank. Please complete the application in its entirety and resubmit it and
the following items to Donna Johnson at Central Permitting:

-A complete set of plans drawn to scale showing the placement of each piece of food service equipment on the
unit was not submitted

-A complete equipment list and corresponding manufacturer specification sheets was not submitted.

-It was indicated per phone May 23, 2024, that you intended to make your slaw and chili. The submitted food
process sheets now indicate slaw will be purchased and chili and BBQ will arrive frozen. Please be aware that
all items must come from an approved source and no items may be cooked, processed or stored at a private
home. Please indicate where food items will be sourced from on resubmitted application.

Any item not shown on the plans or referenced above will be required to comply with 15A NCAC 18A .2600,
“Rules Governing the Sanitation of Food Service Establishments” and the 2017 NC Food Code. This
review does not cover any other aspects of construction regulated by other jurisdictions.
If you require further assistance, please call 910-893-7547.
Sin '?ly,

J1les //%ZS
Cindy Pierce, REHS ‘

Environmental Health Section
Harnett County Health Department
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